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Good evening parents/guardians and students of the class of 2027, 

Thank you for joining us for our course selection presentation. As mentioned, here is a link to the “Class 
of 2027” website that will have more information on the course selection process 
https://www.winnacunnet.org/class-of-2027/.  

A few key important points to remember when selecting courses: 

1) Students can select courses from February 14th- March 10th. Please remember it is not a first 
come first served basis. You can select at anytime during this window.  

2) You will log on to Winnacunnet High School’s PowerSchool portal to select courses. Here is the 
link: https://winnacunnet.powerschool.com/public/home.html . You can also find this link on 
our website.  

3) To log on to PowerSchool portal– USERNAME: STUDENT ID (all students have an assigned ID. If 
you do not know your ID check with your sending school counselor).  

       PASSWORD: warriors (all lowercase)  
4) When you are logged on to the portal, you will see that teachers made recommendations for 

your core courses.  Please select these courses. When choosing electives, they do not require a 
teacher recommendation and you can choose those that interest you. 

5) If you have questions about a recommendation, please speak to your current teacher and 
counselor.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Winnacunnet High School!  

 

Sincerely, 

Winnacunnet High School Counseling Team 
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